
Welcome to the 2022-2023 Mad About Science Program!

Here’s a quick overview of the program:

Reading & Lab Journals
- Parents & students are encouraged to read the books together and discuss
- After completing the bag, students should fill out their lab journal with the following
info:
- Their favorite book
- 3 interesting facts about that book
- Parents should sign the lab journal

Bag Exchanges
- We will hold 9 bag exchanges, approximately one every 2 weeks
- You will be notified of upcoming bag exchanges via email
- If you would like your child to receive a new bag at an upcoming exchange, you simply
have to return your current bag.
- Existing bags should be returned to the bin in the PRS front lobby prior to the
exchange.
Lab journals should be put in the front pocket.
- Lab Journals will receive a Wizard sticker and will be returned in the newly issued bag

Awards
- Awards will be given at All School Meeting for completion of 3 bags, 6 bags, and 9
bags.
- 4th graders who have completed 27 bags (9 bags times 3 years participation) will
receive trophies at year end.
- We will email you when your child is set to receive an award at an upcoming ASM.

Damaged Books/Bags
- Most bags contain 3 books, however there are few that only contain 2 (check the bag
content sheet to be sure)
- Please report damaged/incomplete bags via the link below.
https://prspto.org/mad-about-science

We hope you and your kids enjoy the program!

Please let us know if you have any questions @ prs.science@gmail.com


